
IMPORTANT NOTICE RELATED TO CREW CHANGE 

SUBJECT: CREW EMBARKATION / DISEMBARKATION (INDIAN / FOREIGN)– MINOR PORTS UPDATE 

Good Day, 

Ref: Letter from the Office of Additional Director General of Police, Int.G.R., Gandhinagar – 
No. S/CA 26/C.E.M. Pass/331/2025 dated 29th July 2025. 

We wish to bring to your kind attention that, as per the above referenced communication, 
crew change (Indian / Foreign) operations at the following minor ports have now been 
permitted, subject to submission of valid supporting documents at least three (3) days in 
advance of the scheduled embarkation/disembarkation: 

• Pipavav 
• Vadinar 
• Sikka 
• Bedi 
• Tuna 

Kindly note that crew change remains restricted at the following locations until further 
notice: 

• Okha 
• Salaya 
• Navlakhi 

This update is shared for your kind information and necessary planning. We shall continue 
to monitor the developments closely and keep you informed of any further changes issued 
by the authorities. 

Please feel free to reach out to us for any assistance or clarifications. 

🌐 www.deltagroups.net 
✉ admin@deltagroups.net 

With best regards, 


